
Perch Base, United States Submariners 

Flash Traffic 

Number: 06-04-2025 

Date:      06-29-2025 

Subject:   Prescott Frontiers Day Rodeo Staging 
Location     

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

  

1. The Prescott Frontiers Day Rodeo Parade is this coming Saturday on July 5th. 

Mustering and staging at 0700 and parade starting at 0900. We have been 

assigned positions #80 & #81. Gudgeon Base will lead with Perch Base next, 

followed by Tucson Base. The staging location will be on Alarcon Street, south 

of Willis Street (refer to the attached map, Blue 11 hexagon). However, it may 

be closer to 1000 before we join the parade. 

2. The forecasted weather will be sunny in the mid to high eighties with small 

potential from thunderstorms. Ergo, dress accordingly, bring plenty of water, 

SubVet vests & hats, a chair for the People trailer, and your best wrist & hand 

for waving to the crowd. 

3. Gudgeon Base is NOT sponsoring a lunch BBQ this year. 

4. Refer to the Perch Base website for additional information. 

  

This is an official email communication from the USSVI Perch Base and does not 
require a response.  

  



 


